February 25th 2013

Welcome Back

I hope everybody had a
restful holiday and is looking
forward to the new Term -
we're half way through the
year already!

Imperial College
Healthcare

Our Friends Association do-
nated some toys to the Chil-
dren's A and E department
at St Mary's Hospital in
Praed Street before the
holiday, as well as some sen-
sory touch boards. They are
also putting together an ac-
tivity book for youngsters to
use while they are waiting.

Just before the holiday they
took a few children to the
hospital to present the
touch boards.

www.stmarys.bryanston.ne

Building Work

The school kitchens were
re-furbished over the half
term holiday; they were
completely re-tiled and re-
painted.

The grant to enable this
work came from the Rose
Foundation, a local charity.
They have helped us sev-
eral fimes in the past with
the re-surfacing of the
school car park and the in-
stallation  of some air-
conditioning, for example,
as well as a contribution
towards the cost of the
work at the playground en-
trance last year. We're
very grateful to the Rose
Foundation for their sup-
port.
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email: office@bryanston.net

date for applications is March
8th (a week on Friday).

Valentine's Tea
Party

Thank you to the Friends of St
Mary's for organising the Val-
entine’'s Tea Party and Disco on
the Friday we broke up for
Half Term. a fun way to finish
the Term!

What's On

o Wednesday: Year 1 and Year
2 to the library

« Wednesday: Football match
against St Vincent's after
school

o Thursday: Year 3 and Year 5
swimming

o Friday: Chinese New Year
Roadshow - for the whole
school.

School Dates

» Friday, 15th March: RED
NOSE DAY

o Thursday, 28th March: Last
day of Term 4 - please col-
lect children from class at
1.15

o Monday, 15th April: First
day of Term 5
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